
English (Literacy): This half term the children will be 
looking at a novel linked to our toy topic with a focus on 
Dogger. We will be using exclamation marks and question 

marks. 

We will also be writing our own instructions on how to play 
a game. 

The children will continue to have their daily phonics ses-
sions and guided reading sessions. 

Mathematics: We will be following the Lancashire Red Rose Maths 
Mastery scheme. 

Year 1: time, multiplication and division, statistics and calculation, 
measurement, sorting and sequencing. 

EYFS: time, space, money, sorting, number sense, addition and sub-
traction. 

Science: In science the chil-
dren are exploring seasonal 

changes. 

 
We will be looking at physical 

differences in the world 
around us through the sea-
sons, seasonal art work and 

how animals prepare for dif-
ferent seasons. 

 

PE: PE will return to 
Mondays. We will be 
having two sessions 
and indoor and out-
door session. We will 
be performing gym-
nastic skills inside 
and net and wall skills 
outside. 

Art: In art we are exploring our 
painting skills focusing on Paul Klee. 

DT: This term we will be exploring 
food! We will be using our senses to 

explore foods and use different 
chopping/ grating tools. 

History: For the next term we are looking at toys form the past 100 years. We will explore the simi-
larities and differences between toys now and then. 

Geography: We will be focusing on our mapping skills and how to use maps correctly. 

RE: Children will be looking at a faith other than their own. We will be looking into Hinduism. 

Forest School: The children will attend Forest school on Wednesdays. 

PSHE: We will be following the 
Scarf scheme of learning. 

This half terms unit focus is on 
how people grow and change. 


